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For the attention of: DCPs, ICPs 

Re:  SWIFT STANDARDS RELEASE 2019 – Future 
Mode 

 

Dear Client, 

 

We wish to inform you that starting from the value date of Monday, 30 September next, Monte Titoli 

will adopt, in the test environment, the “future mode” for the exchange of SWIFT ISO15022 

messages. 

 

The SWIFT interfaces of participants that wish to conduct tests must therefore be set to that mode. 

 

While no adjustments are scheduled in the messaging used for communications with Monte Titoli, we 

inform you that as of the aforementioned date, new versions of the Usage Guidelines will be available 

in the MyStandard environment. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

PTTS-SOMT 
 
e-mail: ptts-somt@lseg.com 

Tel: +39 02 33 63 55 66 


